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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Andy Hickson OBJ2014/5539/P 29/04/2015  12:43:13 The revised plans don't radically alter those of the original so the objections below still apply  

-The proposed 3 story building will block sun light and sightlines from 37-41 Falkland Road.

-The basement development will undermine the stability of the other buildings in the vicinity in an area

already prone to subsidence

- Parking is already difficult in Falkland Road despite it being restricted zonal. Another 6-8 flats with

potential for 6 or more cars will make it even more so.
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